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Newsletter 
We have now finished the first half term of 2024 and hasn’t it gone by quickly?  Thank you to the PTA for 

the discos this week – everyone looked as if they were having lots of fun.  Please remember to book your 

child’s dinner choices on Ipay Impact no later than Sunday 18th February.  We look forward to seeing you all 

when school re-opens on Monday 19th February.  Enjoy your break! 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Orange & Verde class for a weekly attendance of 97.33% 
 

Diary dates for this term 

February 2024 

Friday 9th February – INSET day (school closed to all pupils) 

Monday 19th February – school re-opens 

Thursday 29th February – Swimming lessons for Verde class start 

March 2024 

Friday 1st March – National Offer Day for Secondary School places 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Friday 15th March – Comic Relief 

Thursday 28th March – last day of term 

 

Weekly Achievers 

On Monday 19th February 2024, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our half-

termly achievers. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Emmanuel Blue Eleanor Amarillo Moses Azul Chloe G 

Green Charley Orange George J Rosa Ivey-Leigh Morado Vida 

Red Ella Yellow Elizabeth Verde Phoebe Rojo Ashley 

 

Football outside of school 

We have noticed recently that there are several children who are playing football outside of the front 

entrance while they are waiting for the gate to open and unfortunately the balls keep hitting the windows.  

Please ask your child to not play in this area at all - we will start to confiscate balls until end of the day if this 

continues.  Thank you. 
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Mothers’ Day shop 

To celebrate Mothers’ Day this year the PTA will be opening a Mothers’ Day 

shop to children during school on Friday 8th March.  There will be a selection of 

gifts for children to choose from to bring home and share with you.  This is a 

pre-paid ticket event only, therefore tickets will be available to purchase on 

21st February between 8-9am and 3-4pm in reception.  There are 2 price 

options to choose from: £3 or £5. Items in the shop will all be one blanket price 

of £3 or £5 depending on the ticket you have purchased.  Please do not send children in with cash on 8th 

March to purchase a gift as we will be unable to fulfil the purchase.  The shop will be trading on tickets only. 

 

Reminder to parents 

There have been several occasions this half-term where parents are collecting children early to attend 

appointments, or because of bad weather conditions.  Please try, where possible, to ensure all routine 

appointments are made outside of school time, to maximise learning (and attendance) and to minimise 

disruptions to lessons.  Several classes are having assessments currently and these interruptions are causing 

problems in class as the whole class is being disturbed and not just the children who are leaving early.  

When there is adverse weather, we will notify parents if we need to close early.  Thank you for your co-

operation with this. 

 

Safer Internet Day 

Safer Internet Day was on Tuesday 6th February and we have been having discussions across the school 

about how to keep ourselves safe online.  We are acutely aware that parents have such a vital role to play in 

ensuring their children operate safely when they are online.  This includes ensuring children are not using 

inappropriate apps in breach of their Terms of Use.  For example, if a child is under the age of 13 and has 

created a Snapchat account, the account must be deleted in accordance with their Terms of Use 

(www.snapchat.com/terms) by going to www.snapchat.com/a/delete_account and entering the 

child's username and password. 

There are some really useful links below for parents and if you still require further advice or support, please 

speak to a member of staff.  We want children to be able to make use of all the brilliant opportunities the 

internet has to offer but in a safe and positive manner. 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/online-issue/parental-controls 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/social-media-guides 

https://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/parents-and-carers 

 

Swimming Lessons 

Verde class will start their swimming lessons on the afternoon of Thursday 29th February.  If you are a parent 

helper in school who already has a DBS, and you are available on Thursday afternoons, please would you 

consider helping out to ensure this can still take place?  Please speak to the office if you can help.  Thank 

you. 
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Including Parents Conference 

We have been asked to share with you details of the ‘Including Parents Conference’ being held in 

Nottingham on Thursday 2nd May 2024.  This is a FREE conference for parents and carers of children up to 

the age of 19 with additional needs.  Workshops will be held entitled ‘Emotionally Based School Avoidance’; 

‘Mindfulness’; ‘SEN Support’; ‘Interoception’; and ‘Understanding Behaviour and How we can Respond’.  

Tickets will be available to book from 4th March – see flyer below for details. 

 

 



 



 


